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Greetings!!!  
Autumn is a special time of the year that inspires us to get out and enjoy the fresh 
air, to travel, to view the changing colors in leaves, and to  work on projects at 
home or at school. As autumn inspires us with fresh ideas; so does knowing the 
work CfAL does to improve children's education is making an important 
difference. This is made possible because of a vast number of friends and 
supporters. They encourage and inspire us to achieve more. 

Happy Autumn and upcoming Holiday Season! 

The Gala - 10th Anniversary Fundraiser Success! 
We are delighted to let you know that through CfAL's 10th Anniversary Fundraiser, 
we were able to raise $27,000. Proceeds from this fundraiser will be used to benefit 
a program that extends learning beyond the classroom, and increases the 
educational outcomes of public school children by increasing their parents' 
involvement in their education at home. We will train and give gently-used 
computers to more than 50 underserved families living in New Haven, CT's poorest 
neighborhoods.   
  

According to the 300 guests who attended the event at Anthony's Ocean View on 
September 11th, the fundraiser was extra special. The atmosphere was electric, 
filled with excitement, scrumptious hot and cold Hors D'oeuvres and more than 70 
wines procured in conjunction with Grand Vin Fine Wines & Spirits. 
  

Our guests met the Emcee, Erika Martin, Meteorologist from WTNH, who was 
joined by WTNH News Anchor, Keith Kountz, while they listened to the live 
smooth sounds of the Richard "Cookie" Thomas Trio. 

  

The fundraiser featured a Silent Auction with 75 gifts, ranging from an Apple iPad, 
all inclusive trip to the Hotel Valentin Imperial Maya, Riviera Maya, Mexico, 
autographed baseball signed by Derek Jeter, golf 4-somes, Christmas baskets, 
school supply baskets, restaurant gift certificates, New York Giants team 
autographed 2012 football, a 4 foot portrait of Mariano Rivera, and many, many 
more great gifts. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYWJ_RlX1CayOKmi952cDRXGI4KiSaoYKgJVX1uMU0zi8w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYWJ_RlX1CayOKmi952cDRXGI4KiSaoYKgJVX1uMU0zi8w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYXYhK327WX7QuRM-FmbQCgOxgSFDXvwzFfvIKMreL0B2Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYXYhK327WX7QuRM-FmbQCgOxgSFDXvwzFfvIKMreL0B2Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUvzMlOFTsnSfxg7d5Wa2nmwHniQm2_G4Uem8NodY-0xc69O7BCwUHL


~ 2 ~ 
 

Public Schools  
 

Hartford 

Public Schools  

Meriden 

Public Schools 

New Haven 

Federation of 

Teachers  
 

New Haven 

Public Schools  
 

Waterbury 

Public Schools  

 
About 
CfAL 

CfAL is a non-
profit organization 

based in New 
Haven, 

Connecticut.  Since 
2003, CfAL has 

been serving urban 
communities by 

giving educational 
technology 

services to families 
and schools and 
improving the 

academic 
achievement and   

 learning outcomes 
of disadvantaged 

children attending 
underperforming 
school districts in 

CT. 

  
We strive to 

achieve this goal 
by integrating 
technology in 

education, and 
eliminating the 
technology gap 

between families 
that have and do 

not have 
technology in the 
home, one family 

at a time. 

Mission 

Our mission is to 

  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff and volunteers, we are thankful to our 
guests and the all-volunteer fundraiser planning committee for making this event a 
success. 

 

Very Proud Parents 

Ivelisse Cruz lives in Meriden, CT, and is the proud parent of 2 school-age children. 
Cashaz is a 10th grade student at Maloney High School, and Katheline is a 5th 
grade student at Roger Sherman School,  where CfAL delivers computer training in 
partnership with Meriden Public Schools. Katheline had been telling her mom that 
she needed a computer to do her schoolwork at home.    
 

 

  Pictured left to right:   Cashaz, Katheline, and parent, Ivelisse  Cruz,  
                 in front of their new computer. 

In late October, Ms. Cruz attended a community forum and learned she could 
receive computer training, a free computer, and technical support. She was very 
excited, and went home and told her children that after she completed training, 
they would be getting a computer. They too were excited to hear the good news that 
they would have a computer to do their homework at home. They would no longer 
have to make trips to the library to do homework.  
  

During training, Ms. said "getting the computer was very important to her family 
because so much of her children's homework requires using a computer". Gaining 
computer knowledge and receiving a computer by participating in the parent 
computer program is another way Ms. Cruz is helping her children improve their 
education.     
  

From New Haven, CT 

Mr. Hill - I just want to say thank you for your organization's wonderful program 
and the program's generosity in paying forthe reduced-price internet for a year. 
Having a computer at home has made everything so much more convenient, and 
my children are able to do their homework at home instead of going to the library 
or a relative's house. 

 

Thank you again, 
Eileen Henderson 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUvzMlOFTsnSfxg7d5Wa2nmwHniQm2_G4Uem8NodY-0xc69O7BCwUHL
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUvzMlOFTsnSXfZauDasDYatz_PnxZXpp1w3m-HVyI34w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUvzMlOFTsnSXfZauDasDYatz_PnxZXpp1w3m-HVyI34w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUV4UcYlZiG4XlHa4rYibehRsD3K0T6PfJ1F7wXfLyis12G5ot8h4BB
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUV4UcYlZiG4XlHa4rYibehRsD3K0T6PfJ1F7wXfLyis12G5ot8h4BB
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYXH_4JWQ2JdnQszMQkDILQ9ZBNqp9LsGJo3i7tHrEbf9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYXH_4JWQ2JdnQszMQkDILQ9ZBNqp9LsGJo3i7tHrEbf9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYXH_4JWQ2JdnQszMQkDILQ9ZBNqp9LsGJo3i7tHrEbf9g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUaxotoQTkkZZ0G9VoA7AmX
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYUaxotoQTkkZZ0G9VoA7AmX
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYU3_3ikKGYRHDVuD7zk-XtGShRW1bFTUWbULYBLpb1yzg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001ILeaRlcqhowMKGwSzZxdVM-0LmUTA9N5NKIrxoNMEgPosVtQTNkO5pL1JOdTiwrkVNjY6369mYU3_3ikKGYRHDVuD7zk-XtGShRW1bFTUWbULYBLpb1yzg==
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raise the academic 
achievement of 

urban public 
school children, 
leading them to 

succeed in school 
and beyond. We 
use the resources 
of technology to 

educate students, 
teachers and 

parents, as our 
foundation and 

integrated 
approach for 

attaining 
improved 

educational 
outcomes. 

 

If you would 

like to receive 

our periodic 

email 

Newsletter, 

please click on 

the white Join 

Our Mailing 

List! box 

above. 

Thank You  

 

Digital Literacy for Early Learners (DLEL)   

"A Primer for Parents"  

This is a new program that CfAL launched in March that is designed to increase 
disadvantaged parents' awareness of the benefit of early learning, and help them 
engage in educating their children, ages birth to 5; so their children can start 
kindergarten with the critical skills they'll need to learn and succeed in school. The 
program, delivered in a 4 workshop series, combines platform instruction along 
with detailed instruction and discussion about use of Libraries and engaging early 
learner educational websites targeted for each specific age level. 
  

The program goal is to have children from low-income families prepared and ready 
to learn and succeed when entering/ starting school, by engaging parents in their 
early education.   
  

If you know of a parent with a child, age birth to 5, that might be interested in 
participating in the program, please have the parent call 203-410-3679 or send 
email to Enroll@EachChildLearns.org   
  

We are grateful to The Community Foundation for Greater New Haven, Comcast, 
Naugatuck Saving Bank Foundation, the NewAlliance Foundation, and the 
William Caspar Graustein Memorial Fund for investing in this important early 
learner program. 

2,500th Family Celebration! 

In August, CfAL hosted a dinner celebration honoring the 2,500th parent, Samara 
Redwine, to have participated in our parent computer program.  In addition to 
Samara, we had the opportunity to greet approximately 23 other guests, including 
the 2,000th parent, Valerie Wellons, her son Shawn, and representatives from the 
local TV station, WTNH. Everyone congratulated Ms. Redwine for helping CfAL 
achieve this significant milestone. 

  

Pictured above, left to right: Jene Flores a CfAL Instructor, Samara Redwine the 2,500th parent,  
Nathan Joyner, a CfAL instructor, and Tawnisha Nieves, a CfAL  instructor 

Ms. Redwine said "I am ecstatic about being selected the 2,500th parent to 
graduate from CfAL.  I initially signed up to gain access to a home computer and 
internet service but as I took the class I realized something more valuable. I gained 
the opportunity to educate my son from home and give him an advantage of 
computer knowledge at an early age. Thank you CfAL for the opportunities that 
you have given us to secure our future".      

  

In addition to completing training and receiving a gently used computer that 

mailto:Enroll@EachChildLearns.org
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104039153195&id=preview
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evening, CfAL also gave Ms. Redwine a new printer. The computer and printer 
were installed in her home. Samara is the proud parent of Keyari, a preK student, 
who attends the Hill Central Music Academy,  
which is one of CfAL's partner elementary schools in the New Haven Public School 
system.   
 

A reporter from the New Haven Independent covered the event and wrote a 
wonderful article. Click on the link below to read the article.  
   

http://www.newhavenindependent.org/index.php/archives/entry/2500_compute
rs_and_counting/    

 
Pictured above, left to right: Maryann Ott, Associate Director of the NewAlliance Foundation,  

Samara Redwine, and Kim Healey - Executive Director of the NewAlliance Foundation  
  

Special note: We are proud to say that, of the 2,500 parents who have gone through CfAL's parent 
computer program, thanks to the generosity of the Tower One/Tower East Board of Directors and 
management, more than 1,200 parents received their training at the Towers in New Haven. The award 
winning Tower One/Tower East is a unique apartment and assisted living facility, located in the heart of 
one of New England's most historic and vital cities. 

Learning Math After School Can Be Fun! 

Learning Math After School Can Be Fun is a 5-week summer program that begins 
in July, for students who are mainly from the Newhallville and Dixwell 
neighborhoods of New Haven.  The class is designed to improve the math literacy 
of under performing 3rd through 5th grade students who need intervention in 
improving their math knowledge and skills.  The goal is to not only improve their 
math knowledge and skills but to improve their attitude toward math and make it 
fun. 

 

Eighteen students attended morning and afternoon sessions, and we are pleased to 
say   

Congratulations to these 4th and 5th grade students who completed their 
training and received a Certificate of Completion at their graduation 

   

http://www.newhavenindependent.org/index.php/archives/entry/2500_computers_and_counting/
http://www.newhavenindependent.org/index.php/archives/entry/2500_computers_and_counting/
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We are thankful to First Niagara Financial Group, Pfizer, the Amity Club and 
United Illuminating Holdings Corporation for investing in this important 
summer project. 

Our Supporters 

The technology tsunami is sweeping across education, making it imperative to have 
a computer to complete homework assignments and improve the opportunity for 
employment and job advancement. Students will be better positioned to compete 
for better grades and parents will be more knowledgeable to help their children 
with their education and find jobs.    

Sustaining our organization and programs that strive to improve the academic 
achievement of public school children has been made possible through the 
generosity and financial support of our donors, and our annual fundraiser. We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank those donors who awarded CfAL a 
grant since our last newsletter.  

  

- 3M Foundation: $3,000 grant 

will be used to help us sustain our Technology Cascade & Training Program in the 
City of Meriden. The goal of the program is to enhance Meriden parents' 
participation in their children's education at home. Through this grant and 
financial support from other partners, 40 Meriden Family Zone parents will receive 
computer training and gently used computers.    

   
- Our year-round partner, the Comcast Foundation, has awarded CfAL with a 
$20,000 grant that will be used to support and help sustain the new Digital 
Literacy for Early Learners, "A Primer for Parents" Program. The program is 
delivered in a 4 workshop series that targets parents with children ages birth to 5. 
The goals of the program are to engage parents in the early education of their 
children to ensure they enter kindergarten ready to learn and children from low-
income families are prepared and ready to learn and succeed when entering 
kindergarten.  

  

This grant from the Comcast Foundation is in recognition of Comcast's 
commitment to the communities where its customers and employees live and 
work. Since its founding in 1999, the Comcast Foundation has distributed over 
$123 million in cash support of programs implemented locally in Comcast 
Communities. 

      

- The Community Foundation for Greater New Haven: $5,000 grant will 
be used to support and sustain the new Digital Literacy for Early Learners, "A 
Primer for Parents" Program. The program is delivered in a 4 workshop series that 
targets parents with children ages birth to 5.   

  

- Cox Communication: $2,500 grant to support and sustain our Technology 
Cascade & Training Program in Meriden, CT for families with children attending 
elementary schools in the Meriden Family Zone. In addition to this grant, eligible 
families will also received reduced price internet service from Cox 
Communications.  

  

- The James H. Napier Foundation: $5,200 grant will be used to give training 
and gently used computers to 40 Meriden Family Zone parents who have children 
attending elementary schools in Meriden.    

  

- Naugatuck Savings Bank Foundation (now the ION Bank Foundation): 
$4,000 grant  
is to be used to implement our new Digital Literacy for Early Learners, "A Primer 
for Parents" program in Waterbury. The program is delivered in a 4 workshop 
series that targets parents with children ages birth to 5.  
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New Board of Direction Members and Officers    

We welcome and congratulate Dorothy Giannini-Meyers and Sandra Santy who 
were elected to the Board at CfAL's Annual Board of Director meeting that took 
place in October. Both Dorothy and Sandra bring a wealth of leadership experience 
to the organization, and will be most helpful in shaping CfAL's future and achieving 
its mission. 

  

In addition to the election of Directors, the Board elected new officers including:  

  

  Jeff Solomon, Board Chair 
  Sequella Coleman and Carole Sklar, Vice Chairs 
  Tony Farah, Treasurer   

  

Congratulations to our new Directors and Officers! The full Board of Directors 
include:   

      
          Hillel Auerbach 
          Sequella Coleman  
          Tony Farah 
          Carl Feen 
          Dorothy Giannini-Meyers   
          Toni Harp  
  

       
     Curtis Hill 
     Toby Holloran 
     Sandra Santy  
     Carole Sklar 
     Jeff Solomon 
     Sandra Trevino  

 

Your Support Makes a Difference 

Our capacity to serve and help improve public school children's education is made 
possible through our many volunteers and donations from businesses, foundations 
and generous people such as you. Please support our programs by visiting our 
website and clicking on the menu item"Make a Donation", or by sending a check 
to:  

     CfAL 
     4 Science Park, Suite A 
     New Haven, CT 06511 

  

We thank you for reading our newsletter and for your current and on-going 
support! 
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